
Year 3 Christmas Party Tuesday 18th 

December (1.30-3.30pm) 

So that there is a good mix of foods available 

for the children’s party on Tuesday, please 

come into the Y3 entrance area and sign up on 

the A3 sheet on the Y3 noticeboard, to provide 

an item from your class’s food list. All food will 

be shared amongst the whole year group. If 

your child has  

special dietary requirements / allergies, please 

contact us prior to the event, or provide your 

child with their own lunchbox of ‘safe’ foods. 

NB: please do NOT supply the following 

items, as they will be returned: Nuts, nut 

products, peanut butter products, scotch 

eggs, quiche products or egg  

sandwiches. 

Many thanks, 

The Year 3 Team. 

  
 


